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Primary 7 School Show 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Rehearsals are well under way for this year’s Primary 7 school show performance of 

‘Aladdin’. Children are working hard, and I am aware of the level of support you are offering 

them at home to be ready for this event and we are very grateful to you for that. 

Performances will take place on Wednesday 12th June and Thursday 13th June with a start 

time of 7pm and doors opening from 6.30pm. Tickets for the performances will go on sale 

on Tuesday 7th May and will be available to Primary 7 pupils and their families in the first 

instance until a wider rest of the school sale commencing Monday 3rd June. Tickets are 

priced at £5 per ticket with every penny raised going towards the cost of this year’s show 

(licenses, costumes, digital back-drops etc.) as well as being invested towards future 

productions (maintaining sound system, lights etc.). Each ticket is an investment in the 

school being able to offer this fantastic opportunity to this, and future Primary 7 pupils.  

If you would like to purchase tickets, please login to your child’s Parentpay account and 

purchase your tickets there. It will appear on their account as ‘P7 school show’. Please 

contact the office if you need any further information or support. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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